
 

 
 
 
 Dear parent /carers, 
 

Queen’s Jubilee 
 

We are continuing our celebrations of the Queen’s Jubilee this Friday with our Red, White 
and Blue Day.  We are asking everyone to come to school dressed in Red, White and Blue, 
the outfits can be as simple or funny as you like! 
 
Each class will be celebrating the Jubilee in their own way with activities such as 
researching the Queen and the Royal Family, to making their own sandwiches for an 
afternoon tea celebration.   
 
Please remember to send children with coats and appropriate footwear for school. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact school. 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
Mr M Cohen 
Acting Head Teacher 


